
District of Stewart Christmas Hours of Operation 
 

District Office: Closed on Friday, December 22nd at Noon and throughout 

Christmas and New Years – Reopening on Tuesday, January 2nd at 8:30am. 
 

Parks & Recreation Office: Closed from December 13th through to January 3rd and 

can be reached by phone for bookings. 
 

Public Works Department: Closed at 11:00am on December 22nd – returning 

Tuesday, December 27th and then Closed at 11:00am on December 29th – returning 
on Tuesday, January 2nd at 7:00am (for Public Works emergencies only, call (778) 794-2317 

 

For Transfer Station hours of  operation, please visit the Regional District’s website: 
www.rdks.bc.ca/   
 

Wishing you and your family & friends a wonderful Christmas Season and all the best in 2024! 


